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Voting in person is more difficult for the majority of people which means less people 

would vote. People who work full time, have children, multiple jobs, and several other 

factors make it difficult to take time away to stand in line to vote. Mail in voting is a 

safe and reliable method that has worked very well in Oregon for many years.  


